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Dear Woodland Park Families,     September 2, 2020 

 

This is a very important reminder to complete the school attendance survey that was sent out 

back in August if you have not done so already. This is the link to the survey: 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=z-m0CBOBDUK6B1L31N-
KzenLensqjPdFv12V7aQrytBUQTVXWjUxRjU3VEUyQTZNNTJNQ1kxS01aNS4u 

If the link does not work, please copy it into a browser and that should work! Please email or 
call the school if you need support with this.  

If you are interested in the on-line blended learning model that was introduced on Monday (the 
Elementary Transition Program), please register for it as soon as possible and at the latest, by 

4:00 pm on Tuesday, September 8, 2020. This is the link to register for on-line learning:     

      form 

All parents interested in registering for this program will need to complete this by 4:00 p.m. 
September 8, 2020 at the latest.  

An information video is here -  https://vimeo.com/453330789 

 

PLEASE DO NOT COMPLETE THE SURVEY OR REGISTER FOR THE BLENDED PROGRAM MORE 
THAN ONCE. 

 

We are going to organize into classes based on the responses to the survey and the 
registrations for the blended model. Please take the time to make a decision for your family and 
communicate that information to the school. 

Thank you and enjoy the Labour Day Weekend. 

Be well and stay safe, 

 

Paul Taylor, Principal 
 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=z-m0CBOBDUK6B1L31N-KzenLensqjPdFv12V7aQrytBUQTVXWjUxRjU3VEUyQTZNNTJNQ1kxS01aNS4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=z-m0CBOBDUK6B1L31N-KzenLensqjPdFv12V7aQrytBUQTVXWjUxRjU3VEUyQTZNNTJNQ1kxS01aNS4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=z-m0CBOBDUK6B1L31N-KzQo9oGcByppIly2iBVxbDO1URjQ5STNaV1ZaRElJTjI2UFZBUU9DNERIVS4u
https://vimeo.com/453330789

